Sayers, Margery

From: Victor llenda <victor.ilenda@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:30 AM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: Vote on CR107-2020

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Members of HC Council,

On behalf of our community, Chateau Ridge Lake Community Association (CRLCA), | would like to thank you for your
work in strengthening the wording associated with the approval of the five year extension of the Doughoregan DRRA. Our
community is especially grateful for the wording within Amendment 2 which assures closure of Burnside Drive from any
connection to Westmount, even after the expiration of the DRRA. Best wishes for your continued work to make Howard
County one of the best locations in the US.

VA llenda, President
CRLCA, Inc.



